
 

The End of Summer 

With school restarting at Kei-Sho, the 6 weeks of summer vacation have come 

to an end. With 6 weeks of time to relax and refresh, no doubt all the students 

have made great memories over the holidays.  

In my case, I was able to meet some friends I have not seen in a long time 

during the summer vacation. I’m sure the students and other teachers at Kei-

Sho have similar experiences. 

I hope that all the students have had a refreshing holiday and are ready to get 

back to work. 

Opening Ceremony: 

As per usual, Kei-Sho started the new school term with 

a full-school opening ceremony. While it was similar to 

previous ceremonies, with speeches from the principal 

and guidance officer, it also included an awards 

ceremony where students who have done well in 

different competitions were praised in front of the 

school. 

With the opening ceremony, the summer vacation has ended and Kei-

Sho has begun the second term of school, which will continue until 

December. Good luck! And Work hard everyone!   - Llew 
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